
 
The Turkey Run Rally 

A Time-Speed-Distance Road Rally  

Saturday, November 16, 2024 

 

The Rally starts at Brookfield’s Restaurant on Taylor Road in 
Roseville and finishes at Siino’s Pizza, Pasta & Grill in Lincoln. 

Cost is $30 per car 
The rally is approximately 4 hours in duration, including breaks, and 150 miles in length. 

It is designed to be fun for all with simple instructions and a route, using mostly low 
volume roads, that traverses primarily agricultural and rural areas of Sutter County 

including a loop through and around the scenic Sutter Buttes.  The Richta scoring and 
timing system will be used for the rally. Participants will need to download the FREE 
Richta Competitor app to their smart phone. Information about the Richta Competitor 

app is available at: richtarally.com.  The General Instructions will be posted to 
MotorsportReg.  Any needed Supplemental Instructions will be emailed to entrants the 

day before the rally. 

Registration at 9:00 AM with First Car out at 10:01 AM.  A competitor’s meeting will be 
held starting at 9:20 AM.  Awards will be given to first place in Novice, Senior, and 

Expert Classes.  Awards beyond first place in class dependent upon number of entries. 
This event is open to the public, all types of cars, not just Porsches. 

Registration and payment at http://msreg.com/2024SVRTurkeyRunRally. Advance 
Registration is Required.  A $5 discount will be available to PCA members.  

Questions: rally@svr-pca.org. The Rallymaster is Darrel Huckabay, (916) 201-4436 
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